
Communication 
is a basic human right.

Join us in supporting the International Communication Project this 
holiday season. Sign a pledge to raise awareness about how important 
it is to be able to talk to those we love, read and write news about 
our lives, and listen to the wonderful sounds of the holidays.

Find out more at bcaslpa.ca


